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December 16, 2021 

 

Subject:  Construction Coming Soon: 5th Avenue NE New Sidewalks        

(NE 175th Street – NE 182nd Court) 

 

Dear Shoreline Resident: 

 

The City is excited to share that sidewalk improvements are coming to 

your neighborhood!  

 

WHAT IS THE CITY DOING? 

At this writing, the City is finishing the design of sidewalks along 5th Avenue 

NE between NE 175th Street and NE 182nd Court. Sidewalks and bike lanes are 

being designed on both sides of 5th Avenue NE to provide people with safe 

active transportation facilities. 

 

 
 

HOW WILL THIS AFFECT YOU? 

The overall duration of the construction for this project will be approximately 

270 days. Impacts over these 270 days may include, but are not limited to: 

• Temporary reduction of on-street parking near the work area. 

• Temporary interruption of two-way travel on 5th Avenue NE during active 

construction.  

• Local access will be maintained at all times; work will be limited to 7 AM 

to 6 PM on weekdays. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT AFTER CONSTRUCTION IS COMPLETE? 

• Residents will have access to new sidewalks and bike lanes on both sides of 5th Avenue 

NE! The pedestrian and bicycle facilities will connect the existing sidewalks at NE 175th 

Street to Sound Transit improvements north of 182nd Court. 

• Asphalt pavement will be neatly patched. 

• The project area will be restored to existing or better conditions. 

 

Construction is scheduled to begin in Spring 2022; a separate notice will be sent to confirm 

specific dates. Please contact me by email or phone with any questions or concerns at: 

lreiter@shorelinewa.gov or 206.801.2457. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura L. Reiter, PE 

Capital Project Engineer II 

 

Cc: Bob Earl, Engineering Manager 
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